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     Minutes of the General Meeting                                                                                   

December 4, 2024 

At 7:07 p.m. President Rick Najera called this meeting to order.  Fourteen members were 

present which included all four officers: Rick Najera/President, Benito Mendoza/Vice President, Chris 

Smith/Treasurer and Sue Booth/Secretary.  Chris gave the Treasurer’s report noting that all bills from 

the road run have been paid and we made a good profit on the event.  He commented that Mecum 

duplicated the check they wrote for their donation and Chris will be returning the second one to them. 

We remain in good financial standing.   John Basile was absent for a membership report but Brad Booth 

stated that John had contacted him to relay that a membership renewal reminder will be emailed in the 

coming weeks; chapter dues are $25. 

      Old Business 

Third Street Swap Meet, November 17     Benito announced that he did really well on this one; he had 

the right thing for the right person.   

Comstock Chapter Run   Mark Wiebens told us about the Nevada chapter run that was three weeks ago.  

He and Mario represented Yerba Buena and said it was a neat ride.  There were about 30 bikes and the 

weather was perfect.  They stayed at a hotel in Lone Pine and went down to Death Valley one day. It 

was a good time.   

     New Business      

Club Ride—New Year’s Day   Gary Oliveira said he could put something together if people were willing 

to come over to East Bay.  It would start in Niles and head out to Livermore and back through Altamont 

for a total of 75ish miles.  Kickstands up at 10:30 and he’ll let you know more once he’s figured out the 

details.  Look for his email. 

Holiday Party   Chris Smith conveyed a message from Vince Spadaro telling us that there were several 

dates available at Nick’s Rockaway Beach in February for the club’s annual dinner.  Saturday, February 

22, was settled on.  Details to follow.    

Oyster Run   Paul Thomas is setting up a ride out to Tamales Bay in the spring.  Details TBA.  

Chris Carter mentioned how great it would be to have a couple days on the routes we used for the 

September road run.  They are such great roads!  The hotel was perfect and all the work has been done 

for routes.    Maybe springtime? 

Upcoming Dates 

West Wind Drive-In Swap Meet, December 8    

Frisco Chopper Show, January 19   Ricky said they’ll have a vintage bike area.  It’s at the Carousel 

Ballroom, 10 South Van Ness Ave., from 10-4.  Check online at “Frisco Chopper” for details.   
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For the Good of the Club    No items  

50/50 Raffle   Manny won again. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:38 p.m.      Next general meeting will be held January 8th at Harry’s.       

 Notes submitted by Sue Booth, Secretary 


